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Dear Parents /Carers
I am delighted to be able to offer an Art club after school for some of the Year 3 and 4 children. We will be creating ‘fish’ themed art, some of which will be entered into the Stormont Award art competition run by the Rye Art Gallery Trust. 
If you have any resources you think we could use for an art project we would welcome them e.g. bottle tops, scrap fabric and buttons. Also if you would like to help during these sessions I would love to hear from you. 

Please return the reply slip as soon as possible to secure your child’s place; you will only hear if your child has been unsuccessful in gaining a place. 

Yours Sincerely

Teri Shackel

Art Co-ordinator    
Child’s Name ……………………………………………………….  Class ………………………………………

I give permission for my child to attend Art club for term 1 after school on Tuesdays. 
I will inform the school if my child is unable to attend club for any reason.

Signed …………………………………….  Print Name………………………… Parent/Guardian
Art Club for Years 3 and 4


Term 1


Commencing 18th September 2017


Tuesdays 3.00pm- 4.15pm
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